
 

Newsletter 89       Friday 01 January 2024 School Term and  
Holiday Dates  

 

 
Spring Term 2024 

Children return to school on 
Monday 8th January 2024 

Spring Half Term 

Monday 12th February –  
Friday 16th February 2024 

Last Day of Term –     
Thursday 28th March 2024   

School Closes at 1.30pm 

Summer Term 
2024 

Children return to school on 
Monday 15th April 2024 

Summer Half Term 

Monday 27th May – Friday 
31st May 2024 

Last Day of Term –  

Wednesday 24th July 2024   

School Closes at 1.30pm 

School will be closed: Mon-
day 6th May 2024 

BANK HOLIDAY 

Contact us: 0207 274 7012  or  
admin@standrewsce.lambeth.sch.uk  

Don’t forget to check out the website: www.standrewsprimaryschoolstockwell.org  
Check out our class blog site: www.standrewsallstars.com 

 

Please welcome Miss Pledger to  
St  Andrew’s.  She wi l l  be  our new 

Breakfast  Club Co-ordinator .  
 

We would  a lso l ike you to welcome  
Mr McKernan who wi l l  be complet ing 

h is  teacher t ra in ing wi th  us.  
 

A b ig ‘Welcome’  to to  Nahla and Amara 
who have jo ined our  school  th is  term.   

 
‘Last  but  not  least ’  welcome back    

Raheem and Kaysen.  

This term our Value 

Reception and KS1 
Parents Meet and 

Read  

We are inviting Reception and 
KS1 (Year 1 and Year 2) Parents 

to come into school on Friday 
26th January to read with their  
child. The session will run from 
8:50 - 9:10am. Teachers will be 
on hand to answer questions and 
provide early reading support   



 

Attendance  
Percentages Last 

Week 
 

 

YR—86% 
Y1—94% 
Y2—96% 
Y3—96% 
Y4—91% 
Y5—97% 
Y6—95% 

Number of       Children 
Late Before the Close of  

Register 

  
YR—04 
Y1—14 
Y2—03 
Y3—06 
Y4—15 
Y5—09 
Y6—03 

Number of  Children 
Late After the Close of  

Register 
 

 
YR—0 
Y1—2 
Y2—1 
Y3—1 
Y4—1 
Y5—1 
Y6—0 

A Gentle Reminder 
 
Please remember parents and  carers that you are  
committing an offence if your child doesn’t attend school 
regularly. 
 
If your child’s attendance is 92%  or less, we may ask 
for medical    evidence for any period of illness reported 
by a parent/carer. 
 
Pupils should never miss school for reasons like  
shopping, birthdays or to wait in for a repair person.  
 
If your child is to be absent from school for any  
unavoidable reason, please telephone the school office 
before 10.00 am. 

Class 

 

 
 

Cosmic 
Golden 

Diamond 
Heroes 
Stardust 
Aladdin 
Mars 

 
 

Total No of  
Children 

Read every 
day this week 

 

 

YR—09 
Y1—10 
Y2—14 
Y3—19 
Y4—19 
Y5—24 
Y6—17 

 
 

Percentage 
 
 

 
 
 

YR—47% 
Y1—37% 
Y2—87% 
Y3—68% 
Y4—74% 
Y5—92% 
Y6—77% 

 
Mars Class (Y6)  

 
Trip to the  

Imperial War  
Museum 

 
29th January 2024 

 

Instrument Lessons 
 
If your child is having instrument lessons at school, 

you will have received a payment letter, which was 

sent home in November.  The deadline for payments 

was today, Friday 12th January.  

 

The deadline has been extended to allow people more 

time but all payments must be made by Friday 19th 

January.  If we have not received your  payment by 

this date, we will offer your child’s place to the next 

child on our waiting list. 

 

If you are experiencing difficulties paying on time, 

please let us know. We might be able to help. 

 

 
On Monday we will be 
sending home a letter 
about ways that you 
can help your child 
with maths. 
 
Please remember to 
check their book bags. 

 
 
 

Parents and carers are reminded 

that full school uniform should be 

worn at all times  unless the 

school informs you otherwise. 

 

School uniform checks 
will take place next 

week. 


